
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 21st June 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

~ TERM 6~ 
 

03/06/24—23/07/24 
 

Week 4 
 
 

Monday 24th June 
 
Tuesday 25th June 
3—3:55pm Yr 3 & 4            
Football Club 
4-5pm Yr 5 & 6 Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 26th June 
Sports Day & Family  
Picnic 
3—4pm Y1-6 Gymnastics  
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 27th June 
 
Friday 28th June 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Week 5 
 
 

Monday 1st July 
 
Tuesday 2nd July 
3—3:55pm Yr 3 & 4            
Football Club 
4-5pm Yr 5 & 6 Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 3rd July 
3—4pm Y1-6 Gymnastics  
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 4th July 
Transition Session #1 
 
Friday 5th July 
TAG DAY 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

 
Saturday 6th July 

11—2:30pm FOGS       
SUMMER SCHOOL FETE 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Omar, Diyar and Rudie 
 

We hope you have had or still to have 

a wonderful day celebrating. 

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are:  
 

Ashlyn, Nischit, Syun, Nia,  

Ruhan, Harry & Shrey 
 
 

The winner is:  Harry 

 

 

Well Done! 

Art Competition 
We are thrilled to announce that 

we have four winners of the    
recent Art competition and lots 

more Highly Commended!  
Our winners were Ezra P, Myra, 

Maryam and Liam.  
Well done to them!  

Y1 to Frampton Farm 
Sycamores had the best day 
at Frampton farm! Thank you 

to everyone who made it  
possible!  

SUPERSTARS!  

This week’s superstars are:  

Luca, Aylan,Hada, Aisha, Aayan, Ashlyn, Alrica, 

Reeva, Akki, Reeyong, Sonogul, Liam, Yosra, 

Saanvi, Thomas, Rowan, Tsyoden 

 

WELL DONE AND CONGRATULATIONS!  

 HOUSE points   
TERM 6 

The results:  
 

    kearsney:     141 
    Redoubt:        127 
    connaught:   109 
    Burgoyne:     100 

Kwik Cricket 
Some of our Y6s had a great time at 

Cricket on Tuesday - they dazzled with 
their skills and demonstrated great 

sportsmanship.  
 

Y5/6 Netball  
Miss Gower took some Y5/6 pupils to a netball 

tournament last Friday.  They had a fabulous time 
and this is the text we    
received from Miss   

Gower at the 
end of the 

tournament.   
I think it says 

it all.  

Class Lists for September 
We are in the final stages of agreeing the class lists 
for next year.   We are aiming to write to parents 
early next week, to let you know which class your 

child/ren will be in.   
 

Please can I remind you that if children are in a 
YR/1 rather than a Y1/2 or Y4/5 rather than Y5/6, it 

does not mean they have been ‘kept back’!   
There will be equality of opportunities and         

curriculum development for all the Y1s and Y5s.  
 

 There will also be opportunities to learn and play 
together as year groups throughout the year.  

Huge CONGRATULATIONS 
to Mrs Clubb and all the 
family on the 
safe arrival of 
baby Bobby! 


